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IHI has confirmed that even a large-sized component is 
possible to manufacture, like a component having a size up 
to 500 mm. The results of prototype evaluation so far have 
revealed that both manufacturing cost and prototyping period 
can be potentially considerably reduced as compared with 
conventional process, and the advantages of the additive 
manufacturing can be utilized to the maximum extent.

In terms of ensuring the quality of a manufactured 
component, IHI is proceeding the additive manufacturing 
process development. For example, IHI evaluates the effect 
of metal powder as a raw material on the component quality, 
and various post-processes including a surface finishing 
process necessary after building a component. Additionally, 
IHI confirms the final component quality including 
dimensional accuracy and internal defects.

In addition, as described that there are possibilities of being 
able to freely make metallographic structure by controlling 
the metal solidification phenomenon, it is important to 
understand the phenomenon in terms of controlling the 
quality of manufactured components. IHI is also actively 
working on research and development for understanding and 
controlling the phenomenon of melting and resolidification 
of metal occurring in a very minute region during the 
additive manufacturing process (although the phenomenon 
requires fine and minute knowledge in terms of engineering).


